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Jillene Bellchamber- Glazier Pelily of
Chief Administrative Officer

Municipality of Kincardine
1475 Concession 5

Kincardine, ON N2Z 2X6

Dear Ms. Bellchamber- Glazier,

Bruce Power would like to take this opportunity to express our thanks for your support during the

severe winter weather event the county experienced over the Christmas holidays.

We appreciate your partnership and the commitment to help us secure safe generation of power to

the province. Your response in making routes available to the site to allow the turnaround of

personnel was fantastic.

Our sincerest thank you to you and your dedicated personnel.

Regards,

Jenn Edey
Senior Vice- President, Operational Services& Business Development

Bruce Power

Jennifer Edey
Senior Vice- President, Operational Services& Business Development

Bruce Power P. O. Box 1540, B29, Tiverton, Ontario NOG 2T0

Telephone 519- 385- 2907

Email: jennifer. edey@brucepower. com


